
Sustainability News 

December, 2017 

WAcom Hokkaido Received A Special Award From Japanese Red Cross Society 

On December 22, WAcom Hokkaido received President's Special Award for Persons of Meritorious Activities 

(cooperation in blood donation) from the Japanese Red Cross Society on the occasion of its 140th anniversary. At the 

town hall of Mukawa, Mr. Tadashi Shoda, President of WAcom Hokkaido received a certificate of merit and a 

memento from Mr. Naoyuki Narita, Director of Muroran Branch Office of Hokkaido Red Cross Blood Center. WAcom 

Hokkaido was the only business establishment that was selected for the award in the Iburi District of Hokkaido for its 

long years of blood donation activities. 

 

Award Ceremony at Mukawa Town Hall 

 


